
OUR ANNUAL
ORIENTATION

WORKSHOPS ARE
UNDERWAY! WE WILL

PROVIDE INFORMATION
ON OUR SERVICES AND

RESOURCES!

PARENT COMMUNICATION
AND INVOLVEMENT IS THE

KEY TO SUCCESS!

WINTER WORKSHOP

SPRING WORKSHOP

BAYONNE BOARD
OF ED
TITLE 1 

NEWSLETTER

BAYONNE BOARD
OF ED
TITLE 1 

NEWSLETTER

WELCOME BACKEDITION2024-2025

REMINDER

UPCOMING EVENTS



JOHN M. BAILEYCOMMUNITYSCHOOL

OUR TEAM IS READY
FOR AN EXCITING YEAR

AHEAD, WITH
RESOURCES TO MEET

OUR STUDENTS’
ACADEMIC NEEDS!



KICKING OFF THE
YEAR WITH A 

WOOF! RUFF! BOW-
WOW! ARF! YIP!

THIRD GRADE
STUDENTS AT MJD

WERE DELIGHTED BY A
VISIT FROM MABEL,

OUR BELOVED
THERAPY DOG AT

MJD. MABEL INSPIRED
THEIR WRITING BY

ENCOURAGING THEM
TO EXPLORE REAL-

WORLD TOPICS
THROUGH ENGAGING
PROMPTS. WITH HER

SUPPORT, STUDENTS
PRACTICED USING
TTQA TECHNIQUES

TO CRAFT WELL-
STRUCTURED

PARAGRAPHS. IT WAS
A WONDERFUL

EXPERIENCE THAT
COMBINED

CREATIVITY WITH
LEARNING!

MARY J. DONOHOECOMMUNITYSCHOOL

KINDERGARTNERS
ARE VERY EXCITED FOR THE NEW YEAR!

Fourth Grade
Fourth graders met Superintendent

Niesz and Ernie at City Hall!

Third Grade



NICHOLAS ORESKOCOMMUNITYSCHOOL

STUDENTS IN THE FIRST
GRADE AT NICHOLAS ORESKO
COMMUNITY SCHOOL ARE SO
EXCITED TO USE KNOWLEDGE
AS THEIR SUPER POWER THIS

YEAR!

NICHOLAS ORESKO
COMMUNITY SCHOOL
STUDENTS WERE SO

EXCITED TO RECEIVE A
VISIT FROM THEIR NEW

FRIEND MABEL. THEY CAN’T
WAIT UNTIL SHE COMES
BACK TO SCHOOL TO SEE

THEM AGAIN. 



📚 WELCOME TO A
FANTASTIC NEW
PHILIP G. VROOM

COMMUNITY
SCHOOL YEAR! OUR

TITLE I PARENT
RESOURCE CENTER
IS OVERFLOWING

AND OPEN FOR
BUSINESS. WE'RE

EXCITED TO
ANNOUNCE THAT

FAMILIES
CAN BORROW

VARIOUS BOOKS
TO SUPPORT

LEARNING AND
FOSTER A LOVE OF

READING. COME
EXPLORE OUR

COLLECTION AND
DISCOVER NEW
ADVENTURES

TOGETHER.
LET’S MAKE THIS
YEAR MEMORABLE
AND ENRICHING
FOR EVERYONE!

HAPPY READING! 🌟

VROOMCOMMUNITYSCHOOL



READY FOR A NEW
SCHOOL YEAR!

REMINDER

LINCOLNCOMMUNITYSCHOOL



MS. BODAYLE’S CLASS IS
STARTING THE NEW

SCHOOL YEAR BY MAKING
APPLE TRAPPERS.

REMINDER

WALTER FROBINSONSCHOOL



REMINDER

HORACE MANNCOMMUNITYSCHOOL

WE AT HORACE MANN WELCOME YOU BACK TO THE
2024- 2025 SCHOOL YEAR, AND ARE CURRENTLY
STARTING TO CREATE POSITIVE CONNECTIONS

WITH OUR STUDENTS. 


